
 

 

 

 

 

October 26, 2016 

 

 

 

MEMO TO:    All Buffalo Teachers 

 

FROM:            Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                   Adverse Receivership Decision 

 

As expected, the Albany New York State Supreme Court has upheld the State Education Department and 

New York State in our challenge to Receivership. 

 

Obviously, we will appeal up to the U.S. Supreme Court, if necessary. 

 

We cannot and will not let receivership and the abrogation of our contract succeed. 

 

Stay tuned. 
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